
Newsletter  4.02.22 

Emerald News 
 

This week started with great excitement as the Playpod scrap 
had been refilled and was ready to use again. Lunchtimes 
have been really busy and fun with lots of us enjoying this.  

 

In Maths we have continued our learning about fractions and 
have been finding fractions of quantities, solving word 
problems and placing fractions on a number line. Do keep an 
eye on Mathletics for new home learning set each Monday. 

 

In English we have been learning about complex sentences 
using subordinating conjunctions. We’ve been applying this 
new learning to write short burst thank you letters to our good 
dragons from our recent story writing. 

 

In Art we finally made our masterpiece clay eyes after spending lots of time learning different skills 
and techniques. The dragon eyes look fantastic and are all so unique. They are safely tucked 
away to dry but we will share photos of these soon! To go with our dragon eye we have been 
learning about simple electrical circuits in DT, this week we chose and made our final switches 
ready to use.  

 

Next week our afternoon swimming lessons will start and the children 
seem very excited about this. We are really looking forward to taking the 
children for this experience, although do expect it to be a tiring two weeks 
for us all. 

 

 

This week it’s seemed like our own Big Garden Birdwatch 
has been going on as we’ve spotted some feathered 
friends visiting just outside our window. We’ve enjoyed 
spotting one particular friend that keeps coming by… 

 

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Grainger 


